


Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 01/08/2022 9:56 PM I strongly object to the proposed extension of both the licence hours and 
opening hours for the following reasons: 
- The proposed extension of hours will have an adverse effect on the nearby residents, adding 
additional noise and disturbance to the surrounding area. The noise inside the premises can 
be heard from the nearby properties, and the proposed extension will also increase the 
congregation and disturbance outside the pub. 
- In the application there is no mention of measures to prevent public nuisance, an issue 
currently with noise often occurring long after closing time. 
- The proposed extension of license hours will add an additional 10 hours license time in total 
Sunday-Thursday and 8 hours on Friday and Saturday. I believe these hours are 
unreasonable. 
- There are already issues with noise and disturbance occurring late in the evening during the 
current license hours, a problem that will only be exacerbated by the proposed extension. 
- The proposed change will have a detrimental effect on the character of the neighbourhood, 
and a damaging effect on the Conservation Area 02 - Owen's Southsea, of which the Deco is 
part of. 
- Neither the Applicant nor the Agent has made any effort to consult or inform the residents 
that will be adversely affected by this proposed change. 

 
Kind regards  

  
 
 




